
FEATURE
Welcome to the latest 
Updates newsletter from 
Steven Kelvin Gardens

Our new website
Long overdue but at last complete. The new website is an evolution of the previous design but with more flexibility in terms 
of adding new content and keeping the site fresh. Please take a look at www.stevenkelvingardens.com. Thanks to Ray, Gill 
& Bruno at Reuben Internet and Lee at Lee Hiom Design for making this happen.

RECOMMEND

Whenever possible we use
specialist nurseries and 
Apuldrum Roses based in 
Sussex are the experts in Roses. 

With a wide range of stock both
bare rooted and potted they offer 
a friendly and professional
service with great advice on what 
plant is best where.

www.apuldramroses.co.uk. 

GARDENS TO VISIT

A reclusive romantic garden in
the Cotswolds. At the heart of 
which is a walled garden with old
fashioned Roses, a great 
collection of Tulips and Cottage 
garden style planting. Worth 
seeking out and often you will 
have the garden to yourself. 

www.cerneygardens.com

OTHER NEWS

We have recently finished working on a garden 
design commission for the ethical based and 
community minded café chain Boston Tea Party 
at their Park Street branch in Bristol. Following 
recent expansion to the interior they are now 
doing much the same with an extra outdoor 
space. We will also be responsible for the 
execution of the landscaping which is scheduled 
for the end of April this year.

.........................................................................................

We have just completed our implementation of 
the new roof terrace garden for Brooks Hotel, 
Bristol, where the owners have air lifted four 
American style Airstreamers onto the roof to
create a unique and memorable overnight
destination.

.........................................................................................

Alex and Tim, owners of Sub13, the Bath based 
award winning cocktail bar, have approached us 
with the task of evolving their large courtyard 
garden in time for the good weather (finger’s 
crossed).

.........................................................................................

We are also working on a series of private client 
garden design and landscaping commissions. 
With a range of projects in Bath as well 
Bradford-On-Avon, Cirencester & Midsomer
Norton..

Lawn care – A good time to 
give your lawn a spring feed 
and reseed any areas that 
have become patchy over 
the winter.

Mulch borders to aid water 
retention with either compost 
or well rotted manure.

Lift and divide any
overgrown perennials.

Plant summer flowering
bulbs.

We have always
implemented high quality 
fencing and decking projects 
as a part of our landscaping 
service but have increasingly
been asked to provide this 
as a separate service. So we
are now offering the best 
quality fencing and decking 
as a stand-alone service for 
our customers.
Get in touch via email or 
call 07793 562 702

Due to increasing demand 
we now offer a bespoke 
maintenance service. So
make the most of your 
garden with expert help and
advice.

Specialist Pruning
Wisteria, Roses, Clematis, 
Fruit trees.

Topiary, Training and
Shaping
Pleaching, Standards, 
Lollipops, Espalier.

Topiary in Box and Yew
Hedges
Cutting, Shaping and
Renovation.

Lawn Care
Turfing, Scarification, 
Aeration, Feeding and 
Renovation.
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